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19th November 2019  

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  
  
I am delighted that your daughter will be joining us on the Drama Department trip to London in January 

2020 and I write to advise you that the balance of funds for this visit is due near the end of this term 

please:  Monday 16th December.  

 

The total cost of this trip has now been calculated at £490, which includes a slight rise to the cost of travel.  

Taking into account the £250 deposit that has already been paid, I would be most grateful if you would 

kindly pay the final sum of £240 as soon as is convenient, but please by no later than 16th December.  

 

This sum includes theatre tickets to three productions; two workshops; two night's B & B Hotel 

accommodation at Premier Inn, Blackfriars; insurance; Aurigny flights and train/tube travel tickets.    

 

The students will be seeing three professional productions: ‘As You Like It’ by the RSC at the Barbican, 

‘Matilda’ at the Cambridge Theatre and ‘Cyrano De Bergerac’ at The Playhouse Theatre, starring James 

McAvoy.   

  
At this time, I would also like to take the opportunity to remind you about the parents’ meeting regarding 

this trip on Thursday 9th January at 5.00pm in The Ladies' College Drama studio.  

  
There is already an excitement among the students and I am sure they will benefit from experiencing so 

much quality theatre; it will serve to inform their practical work and provide a rich choice of plays to review 

in their written examinations.  
  
Many thanks for your continued support and investment in your daughters and in us, helping them to 

achieve their full potential.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

M King 

Maggie King 

Head of Drama 

Senior School Year Coordinator (U4)  

  

 

 


